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Topaz News 

 

 

Reading 

           

We have enjoyed these stories this week. As well as developing listening and enjoyment of 

reading we have also talked about what some of the words mean to develop vocabulary, 

what might happen next to develop predition and summarising the story to develop 

sequencing.  

Please don’t put water bottles in book bags as we have had several leaks this week 

and as we are spending a lot of money on books at the moment, this won’t be a good habit 

to get into. 

In phonics we have carried on tuning our ears but also started to introduce some sounds. 

The ones we have talked about this week are: s/p/a/t/i/n. We have talked about having 

clean sounds as we talked about when we got together. 

In Write Dance we have been working on making our wrists 

more mobile and the round shapes that will help us with the 

formation of the curly caterpillar letters. There is more about 

these letters in our home learning books this week. 

 

 

We spent the money from the coffee collection on some bird food to attract the birds and 

some plants. The children have loved looking for the birds from the classroom. 

Date for your diary 

We will have a Christmas performance on 17.12.2019 at 9.30am with refreshments 

afterwards o finish about 10.30am 

Journal share is on 17.10 at 3pm. Come to the front door to sign in please.  

If you would like a Rotary shoebox to fill for Eastern Eurpoe, please let us know. 

 

Kind regards,                                 Sally Windmill 
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